

# Bài 1: Odd one out

1. Horse	tiger	sea	Kangaroo
2. Heavy	fast	interesting	Monkey
3. jump	high	run	Ride
4. fattest	smaller	better	Shorter
5. mountain	river	sea	lake

5. mo	untain	river	sea	lake	
Bài 2: Chọn đáp án đúng					
1. Mary studies Maths 7 am 8 am on Sunday.					
B.	To/at From/in From/to On/to				
2. Are they students?					
Yes,					
B. C. D.	They are the Are the	o y ir			
3. Would you likeapple? – Yes, please.					
A. B. C. D.	A An Some The				
4. Can you swim?					
B. C.	No, I ca No, tha Yes, I ca Yes, I ca	nks can't			
5. Goodbye, Peter					
A. B. C. D.	Later se See you See late You see	ı later er you			
6 are you from, Jean? – I'm from Canada.					
A. B. C. D.	What How Where When				

7. I would like an apple. – Here you \_\_\_\_



A.			
B.			
C.			
D.	An		
8. Wh	at does he do Maths lessons?		
A.	From		
B.			
C.	During		
D.	End		
9. His	book are the table		
A.	At		
B.			
	Down		
D.	On		
10. How books on the tables? – There are 3 books.			
A.	Much		
B.			
C.	•		
D.	On		
11. Th	ey live England.		
A.	On		
B.	In		
C.	Under		
D.	For		
12. W	hat's name? – He's Tommy.		
A.	Her		
B.	His		
C.			
D.	He		
13. This banana is you, Jim.			
A.	On		
B.			
C.			
D.	Under		
14. Th	ank you very much. – You're		
A.	Well		
B.			
	Welcome		
D.	Come		
15. I h	ave robot		



A. A B. An C. Two D. And
16. Are these your books? – No,
<ul><li>A. This isn't</li><li>B. They aren't</li><li>C. There aren't</li><li>D. They are</li></ul>
17 a round ball.
<ul><li>A. Is it</li><li>B. It's</li><li>C. What is</li><li>D. They are</li></ul>
18. Peter can a bike.
A. I B. Is C. Ride D. Rides
19. What is this bag? It's white.
<ul><li>A. You</li><li>B. Colour</li><li>C. Birthday</li><li>D. Old</li></ul>
20. What can do? – I can dance and sing.
A. I B. He C. You D. Me
Bài 3: Điền từ cho sẵn vào ô trống
By more go school friend parents best most old day
John and Mary live with their (1) in the country, but they (2) go to school in the city. Daisy is their neighbour. She is their (3) and she is Mary's (4) friend. They are 13 years (5) At school, John is the (6) intelligent pupil. He is (7) hard – working than other pupils. Every (8) they go to (9) together (10) bus.
Bài 4. Đọc đoạn văn sau và trả lời câu hỏi
Ho, my name is LiLi. There are four people in my family, my father, my mother, my brother and I. My father's name is Hoai. He is thirty – seven years old. He is an

brother and I. My father's name is Hoai. He is thirty – seven years old. He is an engineer. He works in Quang Minh. My mother's name is hue. She is thirty – three years old. She is a teacher. She teaches English in Trung Gia High school. My



brother's name is Hiep. He is four years old. He learns in Soc Sown Kindergarten. And I am eight years old. I am a pupil at Soc Son Primary school. I love my family very much.

- 1. How many people are there in Lili's family?
- A. There are 5 people.
- B. There are 3 people.
- C. There are 4 people.
- D. There are 6 people.
- 2. What's her father's job?
- A. He is a teacher.
- B. He is a worker.
- C. He is a doctor.
- D. He is an engineer.
- 3. What does her mother teach?
- A. Math.
- B. English.
- C. Art.
- D. Informatics.
- 4. How old is her brother?
- A. He is 3 years old.
- B. He is 4 years old.
- C. He is 5 years old.
- D. He is 6 years old.
- 5. Where does LiLi learn?
- A. Quang Minh.
- B. Trung Gia High school.
- C. Soc Son Kindergarten.
- D. Soc Son Primary school.

# Đáp án

#### Bài 1:

1. Sea 2. Monkey 3. High 4. Fattest 5. Mountain

### Bài 2:

1C 2A 3B 4D 5C 6C 7B 8C 9D 10C 11B 12B 13B 14C 15A 16B 17A 18C 19B 10C

# BÀI 3:

1. parents 2. Go 3. Friend 4. Best 5. Old 6. Most 7. More 8. Day 9. School 10. By

Bài 4.



1A 2D 3B 4B 5D